
 

 

The City of St. George’s City Charter Commission has begun meeting to develop 

the city’s home rule charter, which will serve as the plan of government guiding 

the city for years to come. This process is intended to be collaborative, 

transparent, and consistent with the ideals that led to the city’s formation. City 

residents are invited to attend a community meeting on Wednesday, Sept. 4 from 

5:30-6:30 p.m. at St. George City Hall, 14100 Airline Highway, to share their 

thoughts and feedback, ask questions, and learn more about the Commission’s 

work, the potential options for the city charter, and path forward to develop this 

charter for the voters’ consideration and approval. 


